
Dear Student 
 
We are pleased to inform that ICSI is conducting online doubt clearing classes for the Students 
of the Institute of Company Secretaries of India. 
 
The online classes are being conducted in particular for the students appearing in December 
2020 examination, however other students of the Institute can also join the classes. 
 
Classes are being conducted for all stages, all subjects and students of both new and old 
syllabus. 
 
It is further informed that the classes will be taken by renowned and distinguished faculties 
with enriched teaching experience. It is a great opportunity for the students to interact live 
with the faculties through chat box.  
 
Students are required to register at the following link to attend the classes. 
 
https://tinyurl.com/yxbu8jsg 

 
It may be noted that keeping in view the large interest of the students, fee has been kept 
very nominal. 
 
Kindly register at the earliest by 14th September 2020 as limited seats are available and 
students will be accommodated on first come first served basis. 
 
For more details, kindly go through the details given below. 
 

 
 
Team ICSI 

https://tinyurl.com/yxbu8jsg

